Good afternoon, Eisenhower Families,

This is a reminder that tomorrow--Wednesday, January 31--Eisenhower School will dismiss two
hours early for an SIP Early Release. This means that our STEP classes will dismiss at
12:10pm, bus/daycare at 12:15pm, and all other walkers and riders at 12:20pm. (Please
remember that Westfair Daycare will not provide daycare for Eisenhower students tomorrow.)
As usual, lunch will be served at school.

Looking ahead, please remember that Parent Teacher Conferences will be held on Thursday,
February 15, which will also be a two-hour early dismissal. Your student has brought home an
informational letter about conferences, and we ask for those letters to be returned by Thursday,
February 1. Don’t forget we have a long weekend in mid-February: no student attendance
Friday, February 16-Monday, February 19. Students will return on Tuesday, February 20.

Next Wednesday, February 7, the Eisenhower Parent Teacher organization, PTAC, will conduct
its quarterly meeting at 6:00pm in the Eisenhower modulars’ Media Center. Childcare will be
provided. Please consider joining President Dunseth and our PTAC officers for this informative
meeting. We thank you for your involvement!

Have a wonderful evening.

Skylert to be sent 1/30/24, 3:00pm



